Subject: Hollywood Media District BID - JH Synder Building 959 Seward Street, Hollywood, CA 90038
From: Lisa Schechter

Date: 06/08/2016 03:30 PM

To: Mary Bellomy

Dear Mary:

It was so nice to hear a friendly voice. Since October, | have been the Executive Director for the Hollywood Media BID and | was
interested in speaking to some one at JH Synder regarding the office building located at 959 Seward Street as it relates to the following:

1. Possible use of a conference room or meeting space. All BID’s are subject to the Brown Act and public accessibility must be provided.
Our BID is seeking additional spaces to hold small committee meetings on a regular basis.

2. Reduced fees for parking at the structure facility on site at 959 Seward Street

| will try to give you a call tomorrow between my meetings. Hopefully we will be able to connect. Thank you for being so helpful over the
years. If there is anything that | can do to assist at City Hall - please feel free to reach out to me.

Sincerely,

Lisa Schechter

Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org



